
 

 

 

                                                                                                        

BERNIE’s Sports Racing & V8s  

American Speedfest VIII Brands Hatch Indy CIRCUIT – 
OFFICIAL BULLETIN 

Access / Sign-On:  

Outer Paddock access for competitors will be from 13:00 on Thursday 01st July.  

Signing On needs to be done electronically in advance of the meeting, please 
refer to the event Final Instructions for full details on completing the 
signing on process. You MUST use the MSVR digital signing on system, under no 
circumstances use the 750MC system as you did for Donington in April. The link 
to do this is below: 

https://racing.msv.com/CheckIn/1bb7d04d-f3ef-4aeb-8a82-055c4c021f4c 

Paddock Parking: 

Competitors have been allocated a large area of space in the outer paddock 
(please see Final Instructions for diagram.) There are no vehicle passes but 
due to the size of the entry, competitors must NOT bring non-essential support 
vehicles into the paddock. As per the current Motorsport UK guidelines face 
coverings MUST be worn at all times in the pit lane, pit wall and assembly area 

Scrutineering / Drivers Briefing:  

Scrutineering will be done in advance of the meeting by means of an electronic 
self-declaration which is part of the meeting sign on process. 

Transponder Hire: 

If you need to hire a transponder, please use the following link: 

https://www.tsl-timing.com/Store#!/Single-Event-Transponder-
Hire/p/211269578/category=0 

Race Numbers: 

Please consult the entry list at the end of this document and ensure you have 
the correct numbers. 

 



 

 

Qualifying:  

Qualifying will commence at 10:40 and be a 20-minute session, for teams with 
two drivers, both drivers must complete a minimum of 3 laps in this session.  

Race Format:  

Heat 1 (15 mins) will take place on Saturday at 13:55 with the grid being 
formed by the fastest qualifying time for each car. 

Heat 2 (15 mins) will take place on Sunday at 11:15 with the grid being formed 
by the cars race result in Heat 1. 

The Final (20 mins) will take place on Sunday at 17:05 with the grid being 
formed by the cars race result in Heat 2 with the Top 8 positions reversed. 

Two Driver Teams: 

Both drivers must complete a minimum of 3 laps in Saturday’s qualifying 
session. The order (i.e. who is driving in each race) must be submitted to the 
organisers prior to qualifying so it can be passed on to relevant officials 
such as the Chief Timekeeper and Clerk of the Course. 

Track Limits: 

Please remember that the track limits at MSV circuits are very strictly 
enforced, as per section 21 of the event Final Instructions. Please familiarise 
yourself with the rules, and the difference between the white line and the kerb 
if there is one… 

https://berniessportsracing.com/wp-
content/uploads/2021/04/track_limits_msv_2021.pdf 

Awards: 

Trophies will be awarded to the class winners in each race and 1st, 2nd, and 3rd 
overall in the Final along with Bernie’s “Driver of the Weekend.”  

Leaving: 

Competitors must vacate the paddock by 21:00 hours.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

Entry List: 

 

No Class Forename Surname Car/Model CC Second Driver

1 B Mark BOWD Ford GT40 5700

2 A Derek DRINKWATER Buick Regal 5700 Travis Paterson

4 C Martyn ELLIS Talbot Sunbeam Lotus 2172

9 A Andrew KNIGHT Pontiac ASCAR 6000

19 I Malcolm SHAW Panoz GT 6100

20 B Rikki CANN Aston Martin V8 Vantage 5700

22 A Marcus BICKNELL Ford ASCAR V8 Mustang 6200

23 A James PLANT Austin Healey 106 6600

26 C Alan BRECK Ford Capri V8 5000

39 A Cheng LIM RAM SC 7000 Phil James

48 C Matt SNOWBALL Plymouth Cuda 6700

54 A Christopher RIDGE TVR Tuscan 6200

57 D Ben TOVEY MGB GT V8 3946

58 A Clive LETHERBY TVR Tuscan 4500

61 D Jonnie WHEELER MGB GT V8 3900

65 A Simon LANE Chevrolet Camaro 6600

66 A Andrew LAMBERT RAM Cobra 7000 Phil James

67 C Nigel BARNETT TVR 3000M 4727

72 D Mark LILLINGTON MGB GT V8 3900

74 D Peter CARTER TVR Tuscan 4500 Bruce Carter

80 B Mathew SMITH TVR Chimaera 4748

86 B Neil FOWLER MGB GT V8 3900

87 D Peter SAMUELS MGB V8 Roadster 3900 Guy Samuels

88 C Barry HOLMES MGB V8 Roadster 3900 Simon Cripps

91 D Geoff HANSON Datsun 240 Z GT2 2800

93 A Russell MCCARTHY MGB GT V8 3900

95 B Dave STEWART TVR Griffith 5000

97 A Raymond BARROW Chevrolet Camaro 5700

150 B Michael BLAKE TVR Griffith 5000

154 A Robert FROST Dax Tojiero 8200

195 I Peter THURSTON Holden Commodore VZ 5700

571 A Aaron MOYCE TVR Tuscan 4500

777 B Andy LARHOLT Chevrolet Camaro 5700

888 B Simeon CHODOSH Chevrolet Corvette 5800 Adam Chodosh

RESERVES

99 A Michael SAUNDERS Ford MK 1 Escort Mexico 4700


